
October 23rd, 2014 The New Vic Theatre

Evaluating the Legacy of the Connected Communities:  
An Experiential Workshop on Cultural Animation and Glossopoly

You are warmly invited to attend our experiential workshop on cultural 
animation and iterative techniques of community engagement and research.

Date: Thursday October 23rd 2014, between 10.30 and 4
Venue: New Vic Theatre, Newcastle-under-Lyme
(http://www.newvictheatre.org.uk/getting-here-2)

Lunch and coffee/tea will be provided 

The workshop is funded by the Arts and Humanities Research Council under the 
Connected Communities Programme.  There are 30 places available.  We will be cover
reasonable travel expenses and accommodation (for the night before 
the event) on a first come first serve basis.  

To register your interest, please contact Sue Humphries on
s.e.humphries@keele.ac.uk who will be pleased to 
book your train ticket and accommodation.

Organisers: Mihaela Kelemen (Keele University), 
Susan Moffat (New Vic Borderlines) and 
Martin Phillips (Leicester University)


